
p.. .

k UNITED STATESc,

gg *g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
0 REGION I<

E'fp ' $31 PARK AVdNUE

$ ,y / xino or paussia. rennsvevania is4os

***** JAN 2 31973

Docket Nos. 50-317
50-318

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.

Vice President, Supply
P. O. Box 1475
Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-317/78-36; 50-318/78-21

This refers to your letter dated December 29, 1978, in response to our
letter dated December 12, 1978.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

In regard to your comments concerning Item 2 of the report, we acknow-
ledge that the Rad-Chem Foreman did indicate to our inspector that the
company's review of the qualifications of the contractor persor nel had
not been completed. The observations by our inspector, as stated in the
report, were not intendeu to infer that unqualified personnel may have
been inadvertently placed in responsible positions. As you will note,
our followup 'n this area indicated that you were in compliance with the
Technical Specification at the time of the outage. If you have further
questions in this area, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

J-

Me .

Ge ge . Smith, Chief
Fu 1 Facility and Materials

Safety Branch
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Company

cc:
R. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance
L. B. Russell, Chief Engineer
W. Gibson, General Supervisor, Operational QA
R. C. L. Olson, Senior Engineer
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